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NOTICE OF USE OF REMOTE COMMUNICATIONS 

TECHNOLOGY AND PUBLIC ACCESS  

FOR THE JULY 7, 2020  

WILSON COMMUNITY FORUM ON COVID-19 

 
 
Due to the Declared State of Emergency in response to COVID-19, the Wilson City Council has 

altered the traditional meeting process to accommodate and encourage positive public health 

practices. In accordance with Session Law 2020-3, Section 4.31, the City is incorporating virtual 

meeting practices and remote communications technology in order to continue the work of the 

City Council while taking proactive measures to maintain transparency.  

 

The Wilson City Council will host a Wilson Community Forum on COVID-19 on Tuesday, July 

7 from 5:30 p.m. until 6:45 p.m. This will be a virtual event.  The public is encouraged to submit 

their questions to help address topics important to Wilson residents through the City’s website 

prior to the event.  Citizens are invited to watch the forum streamed live on the City’s website 

www.wilsonnc.org or on Wilson’s Channel 8 on Greenlight and other local cable systems.  No 

direct access to the City’s facilities will be allowed. 

The event will include a panel of local physicians and public health experts to answer your 

questions about COVID-19. The panel includes experts from Wilson Medical Center, Wilson 

County Health Department, Carolina Family Health Centers and area physicians. 

This 5th day of July, 2020. 

 

       Tonya A. West    

       City Clerk 
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